
 

Tutoring 
WAY Michigan and Centric Learning offer 1 on 1 tutoring for all of 
our researchers. Researchers can schedule 1 on 1 tutoring 
sessions, held via Zoom, in a variety of subjects to help them 
make progress. Teachers will work with our researchers to make 
progress through projects while answering any questions they 
may have. There are no limits to the number of sessions each 
researcher can schedule, so we encourage researchers to sign up 
for at least 1-2 sessions each week in addition to their virtual 
learning cohort classes. 

Data has shown that attending tutoring each week can lead to a 
200-300% increase in credit. Your researcher can schedule 
tutoring in HERO or ask their mentor or team leader to set up 
tutoring sessions.

- Stacy Long 

Words from the Director - 
James Middleditch  

Hello Parents and Students! 
 

I hope that everyone enjoyed the 
Spooky Season in October. I want to 
say that I appreciate all your hard 
work to make Count successful and 
participating in the NWEA MAP 
Growth testing. We use the NWEA 
MAP Growth testing to help us adjust 
our instruction to provide the most 
support to students. 
  
 We are now accepting transfer 
students for enrollment into WAY 
Michigan. All transfer students must 
send us proof of count day 
completion to enroll. Also, it is time to 
start thinking of test preparation for 
this school year. We have two 
options for students to receive 
preparation for testing: Method Test 
Prep and Khan Academy. More 
information will be shared through 
our Mentors and Team Leaders. If 
you have any questions, please feel 
free to call us at 313-638-2716 or 
email us at enroll@wayprogram.net. 
  
I look forward to working with you 
and having an amazing year! 

  

mailto:enroll@wayprogram.net


 

Parent Testimonial                                        WAY Parents  
    

Hello, Parents/Guardians!

    We have completed the fall middle school testing! 
Everyone did a great job getting their student signed up 
and prepped to take the tests! Now we are gearing up 
for the next round of testing, which is the fall high school 
testing! These are the same reading and math tests that 
the middle schoolers took last week. If you haven’t 
already, please sign your student up for 2 testing 
sessions, one reading and one math. There are testing 
sessions for both morning and afternoon for each day 
next week to accommodate all students’ schedules. 
Please remember to choose test sessions that will NOT 
cause your student to miss their online classes. All 
information and procedures have been emailed to you 
several times. If you have not received those emails, 
please check your spam folder. If you still don’t see it, 
please contact me with your most recent active email 
address, as our records might need to be updated. 

- kimberly.iorillo@wayprogram.net, (734) 558-4230


College and Career Corner  
We have an exciting November to look forward to! On 
November 5th, we will be hosting a Financial Aid 
Meeting for all grades. One session will be at 1030am 
and the second at 130pm, both sessions are the same, 
and the link is on the Centric Home Page under the 
announcements. On November 19th at 130pm, our 
Virtual College Tour will take us to Wayne State 
University. Wayne State is in the heart of Midtown in 
Detroit, and has an award winning medical program. 
Our last big announcement is Xello. We will 
continue using Xello as the State requirement for the 
old Career Cruising. Our mentors and myself will be 
working with all grades to help get this 
completed before the Christmas holiday. I hope you 
have a great fall!                                                           

                                  
                                                                            - Jackee’ Smith

  

"I would like to Thank You for the Wonderful 
Education my son received from your learning 
institution WAY Academy Michigan. I want to 
also thank your staff members too. Because 
of you and your staff, my son has 
achieved great heights in his learning 
capabilities. As I told you before, I have 
recommended your school to parents and 
children. I would like for you to continue doing 
all the things that you have been doing at 
your school. I believe your school should be a 
model for other schools in Michigan including 
the United States of America plus abroad. I 
would mention the staff members, but there 
are too many because they all are essential 
and knowledgeable.  

Thank You So Much,  

The Wright Family.”  
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